
 

Advance Comment on the Unemployment Rate Announcement Provided by Global Staffing 
Company Kelly Services

WHAT: Advance comment on the unemployment rate announcement provided by global staffing company Kelly Services. 

WHO: Carl Camden, president and chief executive officer, Kelly Services.

DETAILS: The following commentary is offered in advance of the December unemployment rate announcement due Friday 
from the U.S. Department of Labor:
"We expect to see a modest jobs report as the year comes to a close. The economy continues to progress, but not at a pace 
we've experienced in recent years.
"The unemployment rate remains low, and the recent increase of people re-entering the workforce is a positive indication that 
economic expansion remains on track. This trend should continue into early next year.
"The addition of jobs in service industries including retail, healthcare, education, and finance has offset the weakness occurring 
in the residential housing and automotive sectors.
"Overall, we saw moderate growth in the fourth quarter and we believe the economy and jobs market will steadily improve in 
2007.

" WHEN: Carl Camden is available Friday, Jan. 5, for media interviews through the contact information listed above.

About Kelly Services

Kelly Services, Inc. (NASDAQ: KELYA, KELYB) is a Fortune 500 company headquartered in Troy, Mich., offering staffing 
solutions that include temporary staffing services, staff leasing, outsourcing, vendor on-site and full-time placement. Kelly 
operates in 30 countries and territories. Kelly provides employment to more than 700,000 employees annually, with skills 
including office services, accounting, engineering, information technology, law, science, marketing, light industrial, education, 
health care and home care. Revenue in 2005 was $5.3 billion. Visit www.kellyservices.com.

Media Contact:
Jim McIntire
Kelly Services, Inc. (248) 244-4305 
Contact via http://www.marketwire.com/mw/emailprcntct?id=7C9F43C5D43E2F79
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